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Green Note  It's OK to donate old, ripped clothing to
Goodwill. What they can't re-sell in their retail stores they
will sell to textile recyclers who will convert them into
industrial rags. (From Better Homes and Gardens
magazine, June 2009.)

Prairie's Board will meet for a short meeting after the
service today.

Interfaith Hospitality Network Week - two weeks
this summer June 23-30 AND July 28- Aug 4  Please
consider volunteering to serve dinner or various other jobs
to help Prairie honor its commitment to this wonderful
organization.  You can sign up by going to the Midvale
Lutheran Home Page (http://midvalelutheran.org/) and
clicking on the Road Home link on the bottom left.  You
can call Erin Bosch for more information about IHN (238-
6285), or you can read the descriptions of the volunteer
jobs on that same page where the sign-ups are located.,
down a few more lines.

Prairie Men's Group will meet this evening at 5:30.
Please bring a dish to pass if you can.

Make Music Madison will be held at Prairie on Friday,
June 21, from 3:30 to 8:30.  Make Music Madison is a city-
wide outdoor live music event. If the weather permits, the
music will be performed outside, but if it is rainy,
musicians and audience can move inside to the main room. 

The Prairie Book Club will meet on Sunday, June 23, to
discuss "Surviving the Genocide" by Francois Musonera.
This book tells of escaping the Rwandan genocide.
Musonera is teaches high school Spanish in Wisconsin.
Two copies of the book are in the public library. 

Announcements

“The Secular Roots of Buddhism,” by Ken
Haydock. June 2, 2013

Prairie UU Society Bond of Union

We, the members of Prairie, wish to associate ourselves together
in a religious community which affirms that we share a common

humanity, that we need one another, and that our futures are
inescapably bound together. Together we would expand our
intellectual horizons, enrich our sensory experiences, and
deepen our emotional sensitivities. We would sharpen our

ethical awareness and broaden our sense of social responsibility.
We would stand tall in our quest for integrity of life, yet not at

others' expense. As the prairie stretches out until it becomes one
with the sky, let us reach out to touch and be one with the

natural world, and with one another.       

Today's Order of Service

Prelude: “Minuet,” by W.A. Mozart.  Performed by
Heidi Hughes, flute, and Ruth Calden, recorder.

Greeting and Announcements – Christian Klock

Opening Words and Chalice Lighting: 
“It is proper that you have doubt...Do not be led by
reports or tradition or hearsay...When you know
for yourselves that certain things are wrong and
bad, then give them up.  And when you know for
yourselves that certain things are wholesome and
good, then  accept and follow them."
--The words of the Buddha

*Hymn #190 (SLT): “Light of Ages and Nations,”
sung to the tune of Ode to Joy, Aileen Nettleton,
accompanist.

Silent Meditation 

**Joys and Concerns
**Introduction of Guests and Visitors

Presentation: “The Secular Roots of Buddhism,” by
Ken Haydock.

Discussion

Offering and Offertory:  “Gavotte,” by J.S. Bach.
Performed by Heidi Hughes, flute, Ruth Calden,
recorder, and Mary Frantz, piano.

*Hymn #259 (SLT): “We Three Kings,” verses 1, 2,
and 3, Aileen Nettleton, accompanist.

Closing Words: 
"The world is always burning--burning with fires
of greed, anger, and foolishness; one should flee
from such a danger."
--Taken from an English-language 1934 
   Japanese "Buddhist Bible"

Greet Your Neighbor

*please stand as you are able. 
**please wait for the microphone before speaking;
this allows those using the assistive listening devices
to hear. 
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 Principles of the Unitarian Universalist 
Association of Congregations

We, the member congregations of the Unitarian Universalist
Association, covenant to affirm and promote: 

• The inherent worth and dignity of every person; 
• Justice, equity and compassion in human relations; 
• Acceptance of one another and encouragement to

spiritual growth in our congregations; 
• A free and responsible search for truth and meaning; 
• The right of conscience and the use of the democratic

process within our congregations and in society at
large; 

• The goal of world community with peace, liberty and
justice for all; 

• Respect for the interdependent web of all existence of
which we are a part.

Next week's service:
Transition Service

Sunday, June 2, 2013
10:00 Service – “Secular Roots of Buddhism,”

presented by Ken Haydock.
12:00 Humanist Union meets.
5:30 Men's Group meets

Sunday, June 9, 2013
10:00 Service – Transition Service
11:30 Soup Sunday

Sunday, June 16, 2013
10:00 Service – Father's Day

Monday, June 17, 2013
7:00 Program Committee meets

Friday, June 21, 2013
3:30 Make Music Madison, hosted by Prairie
Sunday, June 23, 2013

10:00 Service by Reverend Sandra Ingham
11:30 Prairie Book Club meets

Sunday, June 30, 2013
10:00 Service

Saturday, July 6, 2013
9:00 PrairieWOW meets

Sunday, July 7, 2013
10:00 Service
5:30 Men's Group meets at Prairie

Sunday, July 14, 2013
10:00 Service by Reverend Sandra Ingham
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Reverend Sandra Ingham, Minister – 608-271-8218
minister@uuprairie.org

Rebecca Malke-Eliganti, Director of Religious Education
608-271-8218, dre@uuprairie.org

Dan Klock, Congregational Administrator – 608-271-8218
admin@uuprairie.org

Barbara Park, president & music director,
president@uuprairie.org
Anne Urbanski, vice president, anneu53714@gmail.com
Al Nettleton, treasurer and communications chair,
aanett@sbcglobal.net
Christina Klock, Secretary, cak190@hotmail.com
Kathy Converse, finance chair, conversekrtm@msn.com
Heidi Hughes and Erin Bosch, membership co-chairs,
hughesha@yahoo.com and hillfarms2002@yahoo.com
Susan Herr-Hoyman, religious education chair,
herrsm@gmail.com
Dirk Herr-Hoyman , housing and property chair,
hoymand@gmail.com
Penny Eiler, program chair, pennyeiler@gmail.com
Aileen Nettleton, caring committee, aanett@sbcglobal.net
Nancy Schraufnagel, denominational affairs chair,
schraufnancye@hotmail.com
John (Veera Raju) Eliganti, janitor, janitor@uuprairie.org
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